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Discretionary Funds for Students

Did you know that as a student, your university or college may
have a discretionary fund to help you if you are in hardship?
Discretionary funds are a source of financial help to students in
further or higher education. In further education institutions,
the funds are only available to students aged 16 or over.

They may also be able to direct you to budgeting help, careers
services and other grants and bursaries. Check with their
funding department today! Payments may affect your
entitlement to means-tested social security benefits, for
example Universal Credit. If you're worried about the impact
on your benefits, you should consult an experienced adviser.

For more information on discretionary funds and how they can
help, please, contact the bureau on; 0141 881 2032.
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Good News Story — Benefits

Our client is currently unemployed and unable to work due to
some long term health complications. His only source of income is
Job Seeker’s Allowance (£74.70 per week) and Housing Benefit.
His fridge, cooker and washing machine are all broken and he has
no funds to replace them. He is currently sleeping on a broken
bed which is exacerbating his osteoarthritis. He approached
ERCAB for help.

We assisted our client to apply for a Community Care Grant from
The Scottish Welfare Fund. The online application was submitted
and requested funding for replacement white goods, bed and
orthopaedic mattress. We successfully referred our client for fuel
vouchers to release some of his benefit income meantime. He
received funds within 2 working days. We referred our client to a
local Food bank who arranged delivery of a tailored package of
food items- suited to his current limited food preparation
facilities. This was delivered to him within 2 days.

We completed a benefits review and identified that our client
may be eligible for Personal Independence Payment. This would
potentially increase his income as this would not affect his
current benefits. We advised him of the application process,
Helpline number to initiate the claim and available support from
ERCAB in doing so. Our client has contacted PIP Helpline and will
return to ERCAB for on-going support.

If you are struggling and need help, please, contact the bureau
on; 0141 881 2032.
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